
 

 

May 8, 2025 

 

DAY 2 
 
 

• The Asian heritage club will be hosting a Pastillas de leche make and taste activity at 

lunch today in Rm. M219. Learn how to make this yummy treat from the Philippines 

and share with your friends!  

 

• This is a message for ALL students who wrote the University of Waterloo math con-

tests. Results are IN! We will be having a wrap up party on Thursday May 15, at 

lunch in Maples Room 124. Come and see how you did!  

 

 

• We are collecting clothing for donation to the Link who works with unhoused youth 

aged 12-29. Every donation will earn a raffle ticket to win prizes. All donations can 

be brought to the Maples office! Thank you for your support!  

 

• There will be two food trucks that will visit us this week!  

Catch Kyu Grill again on Thursday in the parking lot from 11am – 2pm.  

On Friday we have a new food Truck! Try the Asian fusion dishes by Sol Winnipeg! 
Please support these Asian owned local food trucks!  

 
 
 
 

 

 


